

Commissioners:
Nicholas Mitropoulos
Brian J. Connor
Gaar Talanian
Jo Anne Preston

Executive Director
John J. Griffin 1 2 1 1 1

Tel.:

(781) 646-3400

Fax:

: (781) 643-6923

September 14, 2020

Town of Arlington Board of Selectmen Mr. John Hurd, Chairperson 730 Massachusetts Avenue Arlington, MA 02476

Re: Notice of Vacancy on the Arlington Housing Authority Board

Dear Mr. Hurd,

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws Chapter 41, Section 11, The Arlington Housing Authority is notifying the Board of Selectmen of a vacancy on the Arlington Housing Authority Board due to the resignation of Richard B. Murray.

It is suggested that the AHA and the Board of Selectmen requests people interested in the appointment send a letter of interest to the AHA and the Board of Selectmen by October 15th and that the Board of Selectmen and the Arlington Housing Authority, set a joint meeting soon after to make the appointment to the AHA until the next general election to be held on April , 2021.

Please feel free to call me at your convenience to discuss this and confirm the time frame, dates and process. I can be reached on my cell at 781 983-0628.

Sincerely

John J. Griffin

Executive Director